
 

 

 

September Newsletter 2023 

Hi all, 

I cannot believe the season over; part of 

me is still waiting for the summer to 

start. Yesterday saw our Closing Day 

competition, big thanks to Peter and 

Marilyn for organising this. And 

congratulations to the runners up, Val, Susan, 

David, and Billy and to the winners on the 

day Ian, Linda, and Val. I have not included 

any photos of the Club trophy winners here 

as I have a separate doc that will be sent out 

soon. I am just waiting for the photos of a 

couple of winners to complete it. It will be 

sent out as a PDF doc to cut down the size, 

but if anyone wants any of the photographs let me know and I will send them to you 

separately. 

Huge thanks to everyone that attended the AGM and contributed to the discussions. 

This is a process we need to go through, and I know some members do not find it easy 

to work through this process and make any necessary changes. I would also like to 

thank everyone who has volunteered to serve on the various committees in a variety 

of roles. We have many newer members taking up positions within the club for the 

first time, which is both helpful and reassuring. 

If we have any members who have sadly played their last season on grass, it would be 

very much appreciated if they could clear their locker and pass the key back to Graham 

Lord or Carolyn Burbeck before the start of next season, so another member can use 

it. 



We now finally have the Public Utilities league Table showing the final positions of our 

two teams. In addition, the NELBL table is also attached as I managed to miss this off 

the last newsletter. Congratulations to everyone who played in these teams and 

represented the Club. 
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I will hopefully see you at some point over the winter, take care and stay safe. 

Don 


